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POLICY  

In its mission, the Huron-Superior Catholic District School Board recognizes the 

individuality and sacredness of each student.  To serve the needs of all its students – 

including those with special needs – and to comply with policies and program requirements 

established by the Ministry of Education, the Board has established a Prior Learning 

Assessment and Recognition (PLAR) policy.   

Prior Learning Assessment and Recognition (PLAR) for mature students provides a 

process by which the prior experiences of adult learners, both formal and informal, can be 

recognized for secondary credit, minimizing duplication of learning, saving the learner time 

and opportunity costs, and providing them with an enhanced pathway to high school 

graduation. 
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ADOPTED     Regular Meeting of the Board May 15, 2002 DISTRIBUTION 
                       Motion B-52 
AMENDED     Regular Meeting of the Board Sept. 10, 2014 i) Trustees 
 Motion B-91 ii) Administration 
AMENDED     Regular Meeting of the Board April 17, 2019 iii) Principals   
 Motion B-365 iv)    Facilitators 
AMENDED Regular Meeting of the Board February16,       v)    Student Services  
 2022 
 Motion B-647 
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